
News 

 

On Monday the School Council had a very important 

meeting, chaired by the Mayor. They discussed her 

role, how she was elected and her daily duties. The 

council were also lucky enough to experience what it 

is like to dress as the Mayor! Once the meeting had 

been adjourned, the council treated the Mayor to one 

of our tasty school lunches. 



 

 

 

An Exciting New Chapter  
 
We were delighted to hear this week that the planning application for the Sandy Hill ex-
pansion was successful. This is the start of an extremely exciting chapter where the 
school will expand to be able to take almost double the number of children.  
We will be in touch very soon to let you know the different ways in which we will keep 
you informed and involved with every step of the journey.  
Our aim will be to ensure that this project takes place whilst still providing your children 
with the very best education possible. We look forward to enjoying wonderful new 
classrooms and resources.   Thank you for your ongoing support.  



BBC Radio Two 500 Words Competition. 
 
This story writing competition is now in its 7th year and it would 
be fantastic to have a winner from Sandy Hill Academy. The 
writing competition is open to children aged from 5-13 years old.  
There are two age categories: 5-9 years old and 10-13 years old.  
Entrants write an original story on any subject or theme in 500 
words or fewer and submit it online.  
If they win, their story will be read live on the radio by a superstar 
celebrity. 
For further information you can visit the BBC website— 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p00rfvk1 



 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their reading                

certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

Amelia Sanders  Izabelle Davy 

          Star Reader Certificate 

     Mick Elphick  Rachael Hooper 

      Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

   

     

      

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week— 

 

Bronze–     Theo Tilbury 

 

Silver—   

       

Gold—   



Week beginning 

Monday 23rd January 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named envelope. 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 
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